
JOIN US FOR OUR

Disability Transition 
Symposium

Stony Brook University's Student Accessibility Support Center (SASC) 
is hosting a symposium for high school counselors, special education 
teachers, and disability specialists on how to smoothly transition their 
students with disabilities into higher education. 

Disability specialists from Long Island-based post-secondary 
institutions will share their expertise on students successfully 
transitioning from high school. 

MAY 24, 2023, 10am-2pm

Topics Will Include:
• Why are conversations about transition important?
• How to speak to students with disabilities about their transition

to post-secondary education.
• What is the law regarding IEP/504 Plans?
• What resources are available?
• And more!

To request accommodations or for more information, please contact SASC at 631-632-6748
sasc@stonybrook.edu

Register Here:

Lunch will be provided


